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EMPLOYER SURVEY RESULTS 
 
Background 
The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted the Houston-Galveston MPO region’s transportation in 
many ways, including changes in traffic patterns, transit ridership, bike activity, telework and 
more.  Understanding these changes and their impact from an employer perspective can be 
helpful for land use and transportation planning.  
 
Current Situation 
From December 2020 to January 2021, H-GAC’s Commute Solutions and Workforce Programs 
and the Community and Environmental department worked with external partners, including 
management districts and local transportation agencies, to distribute an employer survey related 
to the impacts of COVID-19. The survey requested information from employers on impact on 
operations due to COVID-19, business practices concerning telework prior to COVID, and their 
outlook on telework, office space and the commute in 2021.  The results of the survey are 
available at datalab.h-gac.com/employersurvey. 
 
Action Requested 
Information only. 
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